COr1.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7¢h January, 1924.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the

9th and mine of the 24th August last relative to the steamer
"HORACE S. WILKINSON", I shall be glad to learn, for the
information of the Committee, what further arrangements

have been made forthe gpecial 3Burvey No.l and Boiler Survey
of this vessel to be carried out.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretarye

The Secreiary,

pe.

NEW YORK.

Lloyd's Regisﬁz&f
Foundation
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